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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM:  Chad Madron, Project Analyst, Power Division 
 
SUBJECT: Discussion of Draft of 2021 Northwest Power Plan 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Presenter: Chad Madron 
 
Summary: The Draft 2021 Power Plan and related resources including the supporting 

material and information on how to submit comment are being pushed live 
to our website. Staff will review the various online tools and materials and 
provide an overview of the process to submit written comment or attend a 
public hearing.  

  
 Public comment runs from September 14 – November 19, 2021. 
 
 
Background:  See https://www.nwcouncil.org/2021-northwest-power-plan for links and 

other material. 
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